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18th October 2016 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Your child has been chosen to represent the school at a tag rugby competition on Wednesday 19th 

October. The tournament takes place at Birkenhead Park Rugby Club. We will travel to the venue 

by mini bus, leaving just after lunch and returning at approximately 3.00 pm. There may be 

photographs taken at the event. If you do not want your child to be photographed, then please 

contact school. 

The children will need to bring a bottle of water, a coat, their PE kit and trainers. 

If you have any questions about this event, please contact the school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs C Fenna 

Headteacher 

 

 


